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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Prayer Requests from CBM  
 
 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
From today’s bulletin: 
 

We received these prayer requests from CBM this week:  
1. Praise for completion of an online classes (Grief Counseling, Marriage & 

Family); more than 65 students completed the courses. 
 
2. Prayer for Summer Short term Mission ministries in Taiwan during the month 

of July: working with 100 children in an elementary school kids summer camp 
registered through the CBM church plant. Some of the children attending are 
from a local orphanage. Several young adults from the US are helping with 
this opportunity.  We are using the Bible to teach English to the children and 
at the same time reaching out to the parents who are dropping off and 
picking up the kids by inviting them to our parents' discussion groups. Religion 
in Taiwan are Buddhism (35.1%), Taoism (33.0%), No religion (18.7%), and 
Christianity (3.9%). There are about 100 kids who are already registered for 
the camp. Please pray that this summer outreach ministry will be able to reach 
out to more families to come to know Jesus and have a personal relationship 
with Him as their own personal Lord and Savior. There is also another project 
after the camp. Seven of us will remain in Taiwan to help refurbish a building 
for a newly setup Christian Counseling Center. None of us are professional 
construction workers. We will clean, paint and do minor repairs. Pray that 
both projects will result in many more having a growing relationship with 
Jesus! 

 
3. Prayer for our brothers and sisters in a closed creative access area who have 

been subject to persecution by their local authorities including house arrest.  
As we celebrate July 4th in America, please remember to pray for my 
students. One of them was recently placed under house arrest. All family 
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communications, social medias and physical locations are closely monitored. 
Another student had his internet service abruptly canceled. He then had to 
find another internet service provider to continue in his training. But the 
encouraging news is that their faith remains rooted in Christ Jesus, our Lord 
and Savior.   

 

 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries 
and people locally and globally! 


